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Dear 11
th

 Grade Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

The School Counseling Department at Fairfield Warde High School will hold our annual Post 

High School Planning Kick-Off Program on Thursday January 29
th

 (snow date January 30
th

). 

Juniors and their parents/guardians are invited to attend this important and informative program. 

The goal of this program is to officially “kick off” the post-high school planning season for our 

juniors. 

 

The FWHS School Counselors will provide an overview of how they specifically assist each 

student and family in the selection and application process. They will discuss the procedures 

used with students in the search process and share more specifics about the actual filing of 

applications during senior year. They will also share information about future programs that are a 

part of our comprehensive Post High-School Planning program. 

  

Our school counselors are available to your student throughout the process to assist in many 

ways.  Be sure to call upon them to answer your questions.  While there are people operating 

under the title of “college counselor” who will solicit your business, there is no way for them to 

have the same personal knowledge of your student.  We have a very strong group of counselors 

at FWHS and their knowledge and experiences will be helpful as you make informed choices.  

We ask that you call to schedule an individual Post High School Planning meeting with your 

counselor starting February 1
st
.  All students should have this meeting with their counselor prior 

to April vacation. 

 

The Post High School Planning Kick-Off Program will take place at FWHS in the auditorium 

beginning at 8:15 AM sharp.  All Juniors are required to attend from 8:20 –9:04; parents may 

remain for a question and answer period.  Please plan to sit with your son or daughter, by 

House, in the auditorium. 

.                                

 

Sincerely, 

 

Caryn F. Campbell 

Director of Student Services 

 

*Please note parking is limited to one of 3 areas: any non-numbered  parking spaces (the 

number of these spaces is very limited), there will be a special parking area in the bus drop-off  

area, staff will direct you, and  parking will be permitted along Knapps Highway and Melville 

Avenue. 
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